
From:
Sent: 29 March 2021 13:30
To: bdcstrategicplanning
Subject: For the attention of Matt: Catshill & North Marlbrook Neighbourhood
Plan

This email originated from outside of the Organisation
STOP: Were you expecting this Email? Does it look genuine?
THINK: Before you CLICK on links or OPEN any attachments.
Matt,

Thank you for your call this morning with regard to page 37 of the Catshill and North
Marlbrook
Neighbourhood plan of January 2021. On page 37 the site reference 22 is in reality
split between
two landlords; the Holt Estate and Strawford or their successors. The Land Registry
number of the
Holt land is 4846.

Thank you for your help.

Kind regards,

Mr H J D Easthill


